Worplesdon Primary School -
Weekly Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

We cannot believe that the Easter Holidays have come around so soon! We had a wonderful week
exploring some of the religious links to Easter break, cooking some yummy burgers and producing
some lovely art.

We hope all of the children have a restful break, and that the sunshine comes out for the duration of
the holidays for some outdoor fun! Please encourage your children to continue to read daily and
spend some time on TT Rockstars - this will be increasingly useful for our upcoming maths topics, as
well as weekly competitions!

We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 17th April.

Have a great Easter,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale



